
From: Jessica Carrillo 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Board Meeting scheduled for 9/3/21 Concerning Covid Vaccine Mandate 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 12:49:07 PM 

Hello. My name is Jessica Carrillo and I strongly oppose the mandatory use of the COVID 19 vaccine on our 
Nevada students. Please put my opposition in record. Please note: 

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to say "no" to drugs for any 
reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate in a medical experiment (and with non-
FDA approved drugs, these vaccines qualify as experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require 
anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs in order to participate in society and especially at publicly-funded 
schools. 

Lastly, if a vaccine mandate is implemented in Clark County School District I can guarantee I will pull my children 
out and so will thousands of other families in the district. 


